
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 2017 

 

 

Charity Week First Year Film Night 

16th October 2017 at 4.15pm 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Every year, as part of Charity Week, a film night is held for the First Year students in 

which they get a chance to relax with friends but also raise money for a fantastic 

cause at the same time. This year we are raising money for Candlelighters, a charity 

which supports families dealing with children's cancer in Yorkshire. 

 

We will be screening the film Moana, a Disney fantasy about a young girl who 

overcomes hardship in order to make the world a better place. It is a great film, with 

an empowering message. 

 

The cost per ticket is £3, which also includes a drink for each student. This should be 

paid for, and consent given, via Parentpay. There will be a range of refreshments and 

other snacks available on the night at a small cost.  

 

If your son or daughter would like to attend we would be grateful if you pay for the 

ticket by Wednesday 11th October so we can arrange the catering. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

The School Officers 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 


